
Septemberl1,20l2 

Aldennan led Hess-Mahan 
Chairman, LamfLJse Committee 
Board ofAldermen 
City ofNewton 
fOOO Commonwealth. Avenue 
Newtonj MA02459 2'°=t'D ·Ol ;;:; 

Dear Ladies and mmtlemenof thelqod Use Committee, ~ 5'0·
-Q.g 1> t;. 

lam writingto express AvalonBcl'/'ssupport for the proposed Needha.m Street vma~~psii; 
project proposed by Bierbrier Development for 71, 55 and49 Need'ham Street.· AslWg;may 
know, Avalon at Newton Highlands is a direct abutter arlO. neighbortothe propos . ct.~e 
have metwith the developer and view their proposa I to be a positiVe d~ve'opm r<Needfj'm· 
Stree~ and the surroundingnelghbqrhood. This tVPeofdevelopmentenhantes the$~d-UIIIJ 
experience of Needham Street ina way thaUs alagkal next step for the corridor. "0 

We look forward toworking with Bierbrier In the coming months: as their project proceeds, and 
encourage the land-use committee members to View the proposal favorably, 

213-12




